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Dear Richard,

We are not planning any course in this area. Our primary Neo-Latinist, Carl Schlam, died about 10 years ago.
Frank is interested, but not more so than in earlier Medieval Literature. If he does want to teach in the area
sometime, he can teach it through CMRS. He does most of his Medieval Latin teaching via CMRS courses.
We have only one Medieval Latin course that we offer every other year. So go forit. Keep us informed. You
might consult with Frank directly to get his input. He happens to be in Columbus right now.

Best,
David

At 02:00 PM 10/12/2005 -0400, you wrote:
Dear David,

There has been a discussion around CMRS about the advisability of offering a regular course
(presumably at a senior undergraduate/graduate course) on Neo-Latin (in practice, | suspect, Medieval Latin,
but to keep our Renaissance clientele happy, we should at least allow for the possibility of a course on More
or Erasmus). Before going any further | thought | should check with you that this would not be treading on any
toes in Greek and Latin. | know that Frank sometimes teaches such a course, but I've been given to
understand that it's generally a special-topics course, not a regular offering. Of course, if you are planning
such a course as a regular offering we'd be delighted to leave it up to you and simply cross-list it at CMRS
(and urge our students to take it).

With best wishes,

Richard

Richard Firth Green

Director, Center for Medieval and Renaissance Studies, and
Humanities Distinguished Professor of English

Department of English

The Ohio State University

164 West 17th Avenue

Columbus, Ohio 43210-1370

Office: (614) 292-4483
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